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September 4, 1962

Hele Humt
Attn: J.¥. Jackson

We recently received from you "Certificates of Clearance « - = ",
Arthur Pederson #35, G.E. iluey #8, and G.E. luey /25.
sach of these show \rapahwe Pipe line Company as tramnsporter, ncne show
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Since the Arthur Pederson was a shut in gas well, the G.E. luey '8
was a shut in gas well, and we mmwmrm(wzs.lm)
for the George E. Muey 725, we thought it sdght have been intended for gas

¥ill you please review the above, submit such forms as nay be needed
for ges sules, and advise the date of firet production on sach of the
above at your sarlisst cpportunity.

Very truly yours,
OIL & GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

villiam R, Smith, Senior Petroleum ingineer
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